Mr. Lider

UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

Office of the President

April 23, 1979

Dean Kermit O. Hanson School and Graduate School of Business Administration DJ-10

Dear Kermit:

The Faculty Council on Academic Standards Subcommittee on School/College Admissions has reviewed the revised admissions policy for students enrolled in the Business Administration undergraduate program as proposed by the faculty in Business Administration April 4, 1979.

The Subcommittee recommended approval of this revision, and the Faculty Council concurred in this recommendation.

I am now writing to inform you that the School of Business Administration is authorized to implement the Admissions policy effective Autumn Quarter, 1979.

In compliance with the Washington Administrative Code, 478-160-055, the announcement of these procedures must be made through printed statements available in the Office of Admissions and in the appropriate advising offices no later than the first day of Summer Quarter, 1979. Would you please also forward copies of this statement to the Office of the Provost when the statement is transmitted to the Office of Admissions.

Sincerely yours,

John R. Hogness

cc: Associate Dean Warren W. Etcheson Mr. John K. Gardner Professor Laurel Lewis Ms. Susannah Ross Mr. W. W. Washburn

345 -1979 0423